
November 5, 2021

Punkin Water Association
P.O. Box 114
Oxford, MS 38655

Katherine Collier
Mississippi Public Service Commission
501 North West Street, Suite 201 A
Jackson, MS 39201

RE: Punkin Water Association / MS Public Service Commission Number 2018-AD-36
Melanie Rube, et al; October 2021 Report.

Dear Ms. Collier:

This is the October 2021 report required by the latest order of the Public Service Commission in
the above-referenced matter.

During the month of October our usage report showed as follows: 11,802,000 gallons of water
pumped, 907,650 gallons of water backwashed, 10,894,350 gallons of water into the system and
8,225,000 gallons of water sold. This results in a 25% water loss.

PWA has kept a list of complaints they are receiving, and these include the date, location, what
action was taken in response thereto. The list of complaints can be found on the attached
spreadsheet.

PWA is unaware of any damage to any customers’ property as a result of flushing or
maintenance since PWA’s last report was filed.

PWA will have its annual meeting this month where three board positions will be filled.

If you have further questions, please feel free to contact us at your convenience.

Sincerely,

PUNKIN WATER ASSOCIATION


